
 

Evening Optimist Club of 

Gardena 
 

 

Cordially invites you and your guest to the 
 

 

53nd Annual Installation Dinner 

President Ed Herrera and his Cabinet will be retired 

Incoming President Ron Ikejiri and his Cabinet will be installed 
 

Join us for this memorable occasion on  

Sunday, September 25, 2016 

At the DoubleTree Hotel  

 

Social hour begins at 5:00 pm 

Dinner begins at 6:00 pm 

Installation and festivities to follow 

 

Cost is $35 per person 

` 

Please bring a wrapped gift for the door prize drawing 

 

Please RSVP by 

Thursday, September 22, 2016 to: 

gardenaoptimist@gmail.com 

 

DoubleTree Hotel Torrance-South Bay 

21333 Hawthorne Blvd. 

Torrance, CA 90503 

Phone 1-310-540-0500 

mailto:info@gardenaoptimist.org

